
A new project implemented in Alcedar
commune, through the Programme of
Activities for the Reintegration of the
Country for 2024

On January 30, 2025, representatives of the Bureau for Reintegration Policies
participated in an event dedicated to the completion of the reconstruction and
modernization of the building of the Curătura Health Center, an important facility for
the local community, which received financial support from the Government of the
Republic of Moldova within the Programme of Activities for Reintegration of the
Country for 2024.

The renovation of the building of the Curătura Health Center is an important
investment in the medical infrastructure of the local community, which will contribute
to improving the working conditions of the medical staff, as well as improving the
quality of health services provided to more than 300 residents of the village of Alcedar,
including 51 children.

During the event, the Bureau representatives emphasized the importance of this
project in the broad context of developing local public services that are essential for
protecting citizens' health, and reaffirmed the Government's commitment to investing
in healthcare infrastructure.

It should be noted that the settlements of the Șoldănești district, located in the
Security Zone, received budgetary allocations for country reintegration activities in the
amount of over 6 million lei for the implementation of 36 projects significant for the
social development of rural communities.

    


